
On Thursday 10th of June the SRC held a Pyjama Day to raise money for the new nature 
playground, funding some of the equipment.  In total the SRC raised $781.  The day was 
really fun and we all enjoyed seeing people having fun while wearing their pyjamas or casual 
clothes.  It was great weather for the day and it was a super successful event.  The SRC 
would like to thank everyone for participating in the fundraiser and helping us to raise 
money for the new play equipment. 
 
Cameron & Jethro  
 

 
 
 
 


